
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

17 April 2024 

 
Tamworth Street Pavement Reconstruction Project 

(Project Update) 
 

Dubbo Regional Council is informing residents and local businesses about 
modifications to the Tamworth Street Pavement Reconstruction Project’s programme 
of works. 
 
The scheduled changes to the programme are detailed below: 
 

• Stage 7 – Between Taylor Street and Sterling Street (day works) Commencing 
on 22 April 2024, for approximately one week. 

• Stage 6 - Sterling Street Roundabout (night works) Commencing on 29 April 
2024, for approximately one week. 

 
During each work shift road closures will be required. These closures will be in place 
from 7 am to 6 pm for day works, and from 7 pm to 6 am for night works. The road 
will be re-opened to traffic at the conclusion of each shift. 
 
For further details on the impacts to traffic, and to keep up to date on the project, 
please visit Council’s ‘Your Say’ page at the following link, and click the ‘+ Follow’ 
button at the top left-hand of the project page.  
https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/tamworth-street-reconstruction 
 
If you are following the project, you will receive notifications and updates as the 
project progresses.  
 
Council acknowledges the inconvenience these works may cause, especially to local 
residents and businesses, and thank you for your continued understanding during 
these infrastructure improvement works.  
 
  

Courtesy Notice 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

Umesh Khatri - Project Engineer 
Contact: 02 6801 4000 

Website: www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au 

https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/tamworth-street-reconstruction
http://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/


 

 

Should you have any questions in relation to this courtesy notice please contact 

Council’s Project Engineer, Umesh Khatri, during normal office hours on 

0473 801 993. 

 
 
 
Umesh Khatri 
Project Engineer 
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